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Welcome to  

Beallwood!  
 

We are glad you  
are here! 

 

If you are a visitor, 
please take a  

moment to fill out a 
registration card 

and place it in the 
offering plate  

during the service; 
our leadership 
would like the  

opportunity to say 
thank you for  

your visit! 
 

You may also use 
this card to  

communicate any 
prayer needs you 

may have.  

 
Please remember to 

silence your  

cell phone  
during worship! 
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From the Pastor’s Heart 
 

     Thank you, Beallwood Family, for your prayers and support for the 
Mexico Mission Team. The trip was a huge success in every way. We 
praise the Lord for the manner in which He used our team. Yet, we are all 
aware that we could never have accomplished what was done were it not 
for the financial and prayer support that you provide each year. God bless 
you, and may all the glory go to our Father and to His Son, Jesus Christ. 
 

      Every Member in Ministry is the commitment on the part of our 
church family to use their spiritual gifts in the ministry of the Church. 
Each member can serve a vital ministry and interest in our church. The 
sermons on the Spiritual Gifts are to challenge us all and prepare our 
hearts for a time of prayer and commitment to serve in the Church. In a 
couple of weeks, your Every Member in Ministry material will arrive at 
your home. May I encourage you and your family to prayerfully seek the 
Lord as you work through the material and begin to think about where you 
want to serve in 2018. 
 

      May I remind our church family to sincerely pray for Tommy and 
Teresa Farmer in their pilgrimage over the next four months! Our prayers 
and words of support will mean much to Tommy and Teresa; I want to 
encourage us all to take the time to call, email, or send them a card and let 
them know of our prayers and support. 
 

      September 8-10 is going to be a very important weekend in the life of 
Beallwood. For over a year, Dr. Paige Patterson has been planning to 
come and be with us on that weekend. He will deal with End Time Events 
with a special focus on the Return of Jesus Christ. May I make an appeal 
for all of our church family to begin to pray and make plans to be here for 
each service! As part of the weekend events, Dr. Dorothy Patterson will 
be with us, and we will be having a Ladies Brunch on Saturday morning 
at 10:00 for the ladies of the church. Mrs. Patterson is a unique lady and 
has written and taught for years on Women's Issues. She will be           
addressing the role of women in the home and seeking to encourage our 
ladies during that weekend. Tickets are available now for the ladies' event. 
Childcare will be provided, and you will not want to miss this event. 
 

      May the Lord bless and keep you and your family. I thank the Lord for 
Beallwood and for your commitment to our Lord and Savior. Let’s      
continue to share our faith and build God’s Kingdom.  I love each of you. 
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Altar Flowers 

Available Dates to Provide Altar Flowers: 
September 3 & 10, October 1,  

November 5 & 12. 
 

Cost of Flowers is $75. Be sure to mark  
your envelope “For Altar Flowers”.  

 

Church Conference 
Sunday, August 13, 5:00 p.m. 

 

Backpacks for Appalachia 

Backpacks have arrived and will be available  
for pick-up beginning on Sunday, August 13. 
Bibles for the backpacks can be purchased for 

$5.00. The backpacks are issued based on  
gender and age. If you would prefer to make  

cash contributions, just mark the donation  
“For Backpacks” and supplies will be  
purchased by our faithful shoppers! 

 

Make your plans now to be part of  
the important ministry to the children  

in the Appalachia! 
 

New Members Class 
Any person that is interested in inquiring 
about membership at Beallwood, or any  

current member that would like to go  
through the material is invited to attend  
this class starting on Sunday, August 27  

at 9:30 a.m. This class will last four weeks. 
Please call the church office or see  

Bro. Billy to register. 
 

Mark Your Calendar!! 

Bible Conference on End Time Events 
September 8-10 

Guest Speaker: Dr. Paige Patterson 
 

Ladies Brunch with Dr. Dorothy Patterson 
Saturday, September 9, 10:00 

Tickets Available Now! Cost: $3.00 

Mission Strategy Team 

Today, 3:30 p.m. 
 

W.M.U. 

W.M.U. Backpack Preparation 
Tuesday, August 8, 5:30 p.m. 

 

Student Ministry 
World Religions Life Class 

Wednesday, 6:00 p.m.  
 

Children’s Ministry 
“Answers for Kids in Genesis” 

Wednesday,  6:00 p.m. 
For ages 3-K and 1st to 6th grades 

 

Life Classes Wednesday, 6:00 p.m. 

World Religions-Room #104 
Hermeneutics-Fellowship Hall 

Financial Peace-Office Complex 
 

Senior Adult Ministry 

Sr. Adult Day Trip 
Tuesday, August 8, Depart 10:30 a.m. 

Huggin’ Molly’s in Abbeville AL 
Cost: Dutch Treat 

See Rebecca Graham or  
Margie Pratt for reservations. 

 

August Evening Worship  

Tonight, Movie Night, 5:00 p.m. 
August 13, Conference /Criswell Film, 5:00 p.m. 

August 20, Deacon Led Worship, 5:00 p.m. 
August 27, Kempter Family, 6:00 p.m.   

 

Beallwood Women’s Retreat  

August 17-19, Lake Eufaula 
See Linda Rutland by August 13  

for reservations. 
 

Stewardship Team  
Sunday, August 13, 4:00 p.m. 

 She will be           

avior. Let’s      



Today’s Activities 

  9:00 a.m. Vietnamese Bible Study 
  9:30 a.m. Bible Study 
10:00 a.m. Vietnamese Worship 
10:45 a.m. Morning Worship 
  3:30 p.m. Mission Strategy Team 
  4:30 p.m. Abraham Prayer Team 
  5:00 p.m. Movie Night 
 

Tuesday, August 8: 

 10:30 a.m. Sr. Adults Depart 
  5:30 p.m. WMU Prep Backpacks 

 

Wednesday, August 10: 

  6:00 p.m. Life Classes/Children/Youth 
  7:15 p.m. Celebration Choir Rehearsal 

 

 

Homebound of the Week 

Faye Moore 
3905 Oates Avenue 

Columbus, GA 31904-7038 
 

Hillcrest Ministry Donations 

Items needed: Canned Pasta,  
Chicken Noodle Soup, Canned Tuna,  

Canned Corn, Hamburger Helper 
 

Mailing Address for Tommy Farmer 

Rotary House 
c/o Tommy Farmer 

1600 Holcombe Blvd 
Houston, TX 77030  

Beallwood In Action 
 

Deacon of the Week: Steve Haberkorn 
 

Monday Counters: Ruth Dove- 
Lynn Story 
 

Hall Security: Tommy Miles 
 

Media Team:  
AM: Gerry Kee-Emily Sims  
PM: Julian Sims-Liam Sims  
 

S.S. Greeters: Doris King-Peggy Grantham-
Mitch Oliver-Cheryl Raines 
 

Ushers: Adam Glisson-Stephen Noell 
 

Worship Greeters:  
AM: Gary Allen-Lenora Hudson 
PM: Angela Burton-Tommy Williams 
 

Worship Prayer Team: Joyce Moffitt- 
Sarah Oliver 
 

A.M. Extended Session:   
Babies: Lauren Achtziger-Mitch Oliver- 
Amy Weiss-Tommy Williams 
Toddlers-2’s: Alicia Enfinger- 
Kristy McLoughlin 
3’s-K: Connie Roberts-Cliff Robinson 
 

P.M. Extended Session: April Johnson 
Hawkins-Donna House-Glenda Payne-
Patricia Stanford 

Scripture Memorization: 
 

“He who guards his mouth preserves his life, but he who opens  
wide his lips shall have destruction.”  

Proverbs 13:3 


